
 

We are proud to be smoke free                             Trust Chair – Dr Jackie Craissati 
Chief Executive – Helen Greatorex 

 

    
     

 
     

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Dear ,  
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 34127 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Agency nurses  
 
Your request is set out below: 

1. From 1st July 2022 to 30th September 2022 how many shifts has your Trust used Thornbury Nursing 
Services for? 

KMPT do not directly engage Thornbury Nursing Services.  

2.  Within this timeframe please list the number of shifts by ward or department that Thornbury was 
utilised in. 

N/A 

3. Please name all other ‘off contract agencies’ for nursing that were utilised by the Trust within this time 
frame. (1/7/22- 30/9/22) For the purpose of definition ‘off contract suppliers’ would be any non-
framework providers under Work Force Alliance or Health Trust Europe. 

KMPT do not directly engage agency nurses.  

4. Within this same time frame please list all wards or departments that utilised these agencies.   

N/A 

5. Please list any suppliers with a general Band 5-day charge rate of over £50 per hour that have been 
booked for the Trust in this time period (1/7/22- 30/9/22)  

N/A 

Sent via email  

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
St Michaels House 

St Michaels Road 
Sittingbourne 

Kent 
ME10 3DW 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.inforaccess@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 
 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

6. Please list any suppliers with a general Band 5-night charge above £60 per hour that have been booked 
for the Trust in this time period (1/7/22-30/9/22)  

N/A 

I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




